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Dear Sebastopol City Council Members,
I understand that as a result of city budget shortfalls, you are considering cutting some, or all

of the funding for the Sebastopol Cultural Center. As someone who has enjoyed many
wonderful cultural events produced by the center for years, I want to urge you not to cut
funding for this valuable community asset. The center is a great resource that has served the
county for years. We can be proud of their work and should continue their support without
interruption.

Respectfully,

J ei Fabiano





